
20/07/2021 

MR LANCE DOYLE 
3A KENDALL RD 
Castle Cove NSW 2069 
lance@doyleconsulting.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0900 - 40 Sunrise Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

I am writing to you on behalf of the owners of 38 Sunrise Road in response to the notification of 
the relevant application for a new dwelling at number 40 Sunrise Road Palm Beach. I'm 
requesting an extension of time of two weeks after the current notification period to enable an 
adequate assessment of the proposal to be carried out. This request is due to the restrictions 
placed on myself due to the covid 19 pandemic and at this stage I am unable to attend the 
subject site however I anticipate that I may be able to attend after 30 July. Should this request 
not be acceptable, please advise. 

Sent: 20/07/2021 10:08:22 AM
Subject: Online Submission


